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Rhys Davies – Societies Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

The past month has seen myself visiting the refreshers fayre and saying hi to all our new 
societies! It's amazing that our numbers are rising, but it's going to make societies fayre in 
September interesting! 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

An amazing amount of new societies starting up, and getting lots of feedback which is good 
too. 

Plans for next month  

Starting a pilot program for committee feedback, running until April. Will report back on this 
once the pilot has finished. 


